
UNIVERSITY OF MAINE at Orono 

Department of Anthropology Stevens Hall, South 

Don Crabtree 
Rt. 1, Box 210 
Kimberly, Idaho 

Dear Don : 

Orono, Maine 04473 
207/ 581-7102 

October 24, 1974 

I am pleased to announce that the Canada Council Travel 
Grant has been awarded for the Calgary "Art and Technology 
Symposium" to be held between Nov. 15-17. Funds allocated 
to my session "Experimental Lithic Technology: Method and 
Theory" will be divided cm an equitable basis between dis­
cussants and participants. 

Originally we had hoped to be able to reimburse you for 
between 60 and 70% of your travel fare. However, plane fares 
have been subject to inflation since we applied for funds. 
Nevertheless, we should still be able to cover about 60% of 
the fares. Unfortunately, you will have to wait until after 
the conference to be reimbursed. Therefore, please present me 
with travel expenses at the Calgary meetings so that I can 
ensure rapid repayment. 

Participants, please send me your paper as soon as 
possible if you have not done so yet. Your cooperation will 
enable me to duplicate and circulate papers in advance of the 
conference. 

I shall look forward to seeing you in November. 
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Best wishes, 

Rob Bonnichsen 


